TCS: Notice of annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018 
On 12 Mar 2018, Vinacomin – Cao Son Coal Joint Stock Company announced the information about annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018 as follows:

Vinacomin – Cao Son Coal Joint Stock Company would like to invite shareholders to attend annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018 of the Company.
1. Time of the Meeting: 7:00 AM – 05 Apr 2018

2. Location of the Meeting: Room meeting No. 01 – the Office of Vinacomin – Cao Son Coal Joint Stock Company – Cam Son Ward, Cam Pha City, Quang Ninh Province

3. Contents of the Meeting

· The report on operating results of 2017. Business operations plan 2018

· Audited financial statement 2017

· The report of Board of Directors on corporate governance and executive supervision in 2017
· The report of Board of Supervisors on operating results and operations of Board of Directors and Manager of the Company

· Approve dividend payments plan 2017 and the creation of funds in 2017

· The report on remuneration payment 2017 for members of Board of Directors and member of Board of Supervisors. Approve the remuneration for member of Board of Directors and member of Board of Supervisors in 2018.

· The report on the approval of amendment of charter of the Company (according to charter form of Ministry of Finance)
· The report on approval of internal governance regulation of the Company

· Select Audit firm for financial statement 2018

4. Shareholders please download the documents of General meeting of Shareholders 2018 from the website of the Company at link: www.thancaoson.com.vn (category: Investor Relations – Extraordinary information disclosure).
Shareholders please register to attend (or authorize somebody to attend) at Labor Organization Department of Vinacomin – Cao Son Coal Joint Stock Company before 02 Apr 2018 according to the following manners:

· Send Confirmation letter for attendance to headquarters of Vinacomin – Cao Son Coal Joint Stock Company or Fax: 020 3 3863 945 

· Call to confirm the attendance: Tel.: 020 3 713 531
The registrations after 01 Apr 2018 will not be accepted.
